
6/27/2016 City of Los Angeles Mail - The proposed home sharing ordinance goes too far.

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

The proposed home sharing ordinance goes too far.
1 message

Marie Osten <skyevdo@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 27, 2016 at 9:31 AM
To: etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Dear Etta Armstrong, LA City Clerk Office,

While I support fair regulations for home sharing in Los Angeles, the draft ordinance goes too far. As a responsible host,
I believe the following:

- A 90 day cap is overly restrictive and arbitrary. If the City is trying to limit impacts on housing then the cap should be 
based on actual data. For example, a recent study found that a full unit would need to be rented on a short-term basis 
over 177 days in order to financially break even with its use as a long term rental.

- i should have the flexibility to rent out a single bedroom, my entire home, or guest house on my property. My home is 
unique and being able to adjust my listing to my needs is one of the most important features of home sharing.

--1 don't feel comfortable knowing that information about how often and how much income I earn from home sharing 
could be available to anyone who asks. I want to comply with the law, but I need to be reassured that this personal 
information remains confidential or I won't feel comfortable sharing my home.

-- Any registration or permitting process needs to be simple, online, and efficient.

Please take these points into consideration when drafting laws that will affect me and my family.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Marie Osten
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The Silverstein Law Firm, APC 
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor 
Pasadena, CA 91101-1504
T (626) 449-4200 
F (626) 449-4205
Email: Dan@RobertSilversteinLaw.com
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com ( http://www.robertsilversteinlaw.com/)

The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential information intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named above, and may be privileged. The information herein may also be 
protected by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original message. Thank you.

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org> Mon, Jun 27. 2016 at 8:12 AM
Draft To: Brian Walters <brian.walters@lacity.org>

ok.

Etta Armstrong, Sr. Administrative Clark
213-978-1069
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
Office of the City Clerk, 3rd Floor, Room 33S
Etta.Armstrong@lacity.org
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